Letter of Right Rev. Peter J. Hurth

Bishop of Nueva Segovia
to the Superior of the Belgian Catholic Missionaries

March, 25, 1924

Very Rev. A. Van Zuyt,
Baguio, Benguet.

Very Rev. and Dear Futher,

With all my heart I wish Godspeed to your project of
publishing a periodical for the purpose of making Inown better and
enlisting a wider interest in the great work which the Scheut Fathers
are doing in the Mountain Province.  The undeniable results of their
apostolic labors among those Igorot tribes and the splendid possibilities
which lie open before them need only be known, in order to make a strong
appeal to those who are in a position to give aid towards a work, which
shows itself so eminéntly deserving of the sympathy and support of
all good men.

Sincerely yours in Xto.

v« P. J. HURTH,
Bishop of Nueva Segovia



